
From: sjswright@comcast.net 

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 6:53 PM 

To: guzik@phunds.phys.lsu.edu 

Subject: Re: HASP 2010 Monthly Status Report - January 2011 

 

  

   

Team GERM 

(Community College of Aurora) 

 

We still plan to fly in the HASP 2010 launch. We have made no changes to 

our payload as it  

tested successfully in August. 

 

Our team has not changed and consists of: 

 

Shellene Suemori-Wright 

Team Leader/ Scientist 

(720) 296-1490 

sjswright@comcast.net 

 

Cary Caruthers 

Systems Engineer 

(720) 296-4987 

carutherscj@gmail.com 

 

Victor Andersen 

Faculty Advisor 

(720)891-5090 

victor.andersen@ccaurora.edu 

 

We look forward to receiving the time and number for the teleconference 

on February 4th 2011. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Shellene Suemori-Wright 

  

 


